
 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL PERMISSIONS FORM 2024-2025 

At Woodhall, we use children’s photographs in a variety of ways in school (for example on 

classroom displays or to identify children with dietary requirements). If you have any 

concerns regarding the use of your child’s photo in school, please contact either Miss Lake 

(Headteacher) or Mrs Raithatha (SENCo) directly. 

Please complete the table below giving permissions for the following: 

I give permission for:  YES NO 

My child/ren’s photo to be used on the school website and Facebook 
group. 

  

My child/ren’s photo to be used for external publicity purposes (e.g. 
Watford Observer, websites for groups working with the School) 

  

I give permission for my child/ren to:  

Take part in food tasting events in School (parents of children with 
specific allergies will be contacted separately as appropriate) 

  

Be included in any food-based rewards  
(e.g., ice-cream attendance award) 

  

Take part in local curriculum-based trips during the school day 
(e.g., a walk to the local woods) 

  

Use face paints/make up in school as appropriate  
(e.g., for a school play) 

  

 

NAME/S OF CHILD/REN: _____________________________________________________ 

 

PARENT/CARER’S SIGNATURE: ________________________________________________ 
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